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From: Jennifer Corcoran <jen.corcoran30@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 9, 2025 8:20 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: South Side Library Sale

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear La Crosse City Council Members - 
 
My understanding is that you are voting on the sale of the South Side Library facility this 
evening. I read in the local news that the developer who is set to purchase the property is 
interested in creating units from the current building and then 4 additional buildings in the 
green space.  
 
First, I understand and agree that we need more housing in La Crosse. So selling the current 
building structure to develop new housing and even adding some additional buildings in green 
space is a good thing. I would just ask that the awesome community park and some additional 
green space around the park is left for the neighborhood to enjoy with their families. This is 
the only city park within walking distance from our house. We are still sad that we're missing 
our neighborhood library but to lose the park and the green space we run around in almost 
weekly would be a detriment to our neighborhood.  
 
Thank you for hearing my concern and have a great meeting tonight!  
 
Jen Corcoran 
2304 Redfield Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
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